
 
 
 
 
 

   

                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

Our week ahead – What are we going to be learning?  

 Practise our key words. 
 Talking about how we celebrate Christmas in our households. Hopefully we will get a reply 

to our letters that we posted to Santa! 
 Continuing to use 3D shape names; cylinder, cuboid, cube, sphere and cone. 
 Singing songs to practise our counting.  
 How to record using a tally.  
 Making a tally chart for our favourite things.  
 Having our Christmas lunch with our year 6 buddies on Thursday. 
 Having a special festive visitor coming to our classrooms (if we are good!). 

Next week we will be collecting in all reading and library books so please 
return any you have at home.  We will not be giving the children new books 
until the beginning of next term.  If you would like to read over the break you 
can access lots of e-books via the Oxford Owl website, see letter in the back of 
this communication book. Please continue with keys words and remember the 
library at The Hub next door to the school. 

  

 

Work at home 

If you would like to, you could make a 
Christmas card for your Year 6 buddy. 
These can be given to them on Thursday 
at our Buddy Lunch.  

 

 

 
Party day   

Friday 21st  December is school party day, the children can come to school in their party clothes and we would 
love to see some Christmas jumpers!  The children will have food in classrooms of pizza, chips and cake at 
lunchtime as part of the party (instead of a regular lunch in the hall).  We are asking for the children to bring in 
contributions to the party and we will share them out across the classes. 

RT – Paper plates, cups, squash, table cloths.    RD – Savoury food NOT SANDWICHES  (crisps, bread sticks, 
veggie sticks, sausages etc..)            RB - Sweet food (cakes, biscuits etc..) 

Please name all containers that need to be returned and bring the food on the day (not before). Thank you!   

 

 

DON’T FORGET!  
If you have not ordered your tea 
towel yet, you can still order these 
via ParentPay and we will hand 
these out next week. They make 
the perfect personalised stocking 
filler!  

We have loved decorating the Christmas 
trees with our buddies. Thank you for 
sending in the baubles. The trees look lovely! WOW word:  

Tally 

Method of keeping 
record of an amount.  

 


